Date: Mon, 18 Jul 2011 11:58:56 +0200

Subject: Re: Resend with the file.

From:  "Master Ferrando - ITF Secretary General" <masterferrando@tkd-itf.org>
To: itf_nippon@yahoo.co.jp

Dear Mr. Yanagi

I inform you that "ITF Nippon" has been accepted as a recognised AA, by the Board of directors
of the ITF.

Please proceed to record the teaching plaques an to apply for the replacement of the certificates
of the degrees who come from other organizations.

Any question please do not hesitate to contact me.

Juan Ferrando
ITF Secretary General

masterferrando@tkd-itf org
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